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Parish News 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the last couple of months, Fernando has been busy not only with     

America’s Got Talent, but with the recent production of Masquerade, from 

Phantom of the Opera, on July 20-21-22 with his wife Susan, where they 

played the leading roles at the Savannah Center in The Villages.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fernando will be producing another 

show on August 12th & 13th at the 

Savannah Center called Fernando & 

TV Friends Radio City. Times of the 

shows are at 5:30pm & 8:30pm both 

days.                                           

Performing with Fernando will be 

Joanathan Allen, William Joseph and 

Deanna Dallacioppa.  Tickets are go-

ing fast, so don’t hesitate to get yours 

and see this fantastic show.             
 

 

Fernando, Josh and Sean after the AGT 

show on Wednesday, July 31st where they 

found out that they made it to the semi-

finals. 

Josh Page, Sean Panikkar and Fernando 

Congratulations Forte on moving up to 

the next level, the semi-finals on    

America’s Got Talent. 

 

 



Come and bring your friends 

to our weekly all you can eat  

spaghetti dinners on Fridays 

4:00-7:00pm. Dinners include 

salad, roll & butter and your 

choice of a free beverage, either coffee, iced 

tea or lemonade. Adults are just $5.00 and 

Children 12yrs and younger are FREE.  There 

are also homemade desserts from our Ladies 

ANS Society for only $1.00 each. If you are 

bringing a large group, please contact Bob 

Canfield at 352-433-8654 and let him know 

how many in your party and what time you will 

arrive, and he will reserve your table(s) for 

you. 

There will be no meeting of the YMS of R Men’s 

Group for the month of August.  The next meeting 

will be in September 10th.  Meetings are held on the 

second Wednesday of each month. 

Spaghetti Dinners    YMS of  R  Men’s Group  

 Ladies Adoration Society             School Supplies  
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     St . Paul Choir  

We have a fantastic, spirited choir here at  St. 

Paul’s, under the direction of Charley Stoyk-

ovich.   We are still looking for singers for our 

Saturday Mass. Anyone  interested in joining 

the choir can meet here at the church on Tues-

days at 6:00pm for practice. 

I hope you all are enjoying your summer.  Just a quick 

reminder our next meeting will be on Sunday, Septem-

ber 22nd in church following the 10:00am Mass.  This 

will be an important meeting, we will be discussing 

retreat pricing time line, and date.  All ladies of the  

parish are welcomed to attend this meeting.   

If you would like to join the Ladies Adoration Society, 

please see Dori Canfield.   

Enjoy the rest of your summer and may our Lord and 

Savior remain in your hearts. 

 

In His Service, 

Dori Canfield 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        Retreat will be at the Lake Yale Conference    

Center located in Leesburg, FL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are still collecting school supplies for our sponsored 

school, Wyomina Park Elementary School located in 

Ocala, for the upcoming 2013 - 2014 school year.  If you 

need a list of the supplies they are available in the social 

hall on the information table and inside of the church. 

If you can help out by donating any of the items on the 

list, it will be greatly appreciated.  We will have tubs    

inside of the church at the weekend Masses for your     

donations.    Thank you. 



 

 

 

  

 

We welcome our new members of 

our church family who have joined 

in the month of July. 

 

 Joyce Taddei 

                                           

   

   1st  Barb Schenkel 

  2nd  Don Copple                                                                                  

  4th  Wanda Pace 

  6th  Mary Ricucci                                               

  7th  Barb Hamuka                 

 Cathie Smith                                                                        

  8th  Wally Brosig 

  9th  John Enot 

11th  JoAnne Caiazza 

12th  Angelo Pierro 

13th  AnneMarie Prioriello 

14th  Sandy Charpentier 

15th  Gene DalPino 

18th  Donna Fazenbaker 

22nd Bill Derkowski                    

 John Gagliano 

24th  Jack Middleton                                  

25th   Kathy Funk                     

 Clara Smith                                

 Barry Stein                              

 Bill Toth 

26th  Nancy Charlebois 

29th  Dick Psyk 

30th  George Krafcik 

31st  Caroline Hoffmann 

      Bir thdays            Anniversaries  
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  3rd Roger & Esther Hunt 

11th  John & Patricia Kwiencinski 

16th  Greg & Leona Curtis 

17th  Deacon Angelo & Jean Pierro 

19th  Tom & Cathy Bluemling            

 Gail & Kathy Lazenby 

22nd  Clyde & Joanne Caiazza 

27th  Tony & Ann Marie Cipriano 

28th  George & Marilyn Clark 

30th  Don & Mary Klein                      

 John & Jean Rykaczewski 

31st  Steve & Jenny Robinson 

 

* Members, if your birthday or anni-

versary is not listed, please inform 

Debbie Niznik. 

 

 

 

 

 

Father Mark is conducting bible 

class on Thursdays, 10:00am here at 

St. Paul’s social hall.  This ongoing 

class is for everyone interested in 

finding out more about their faith. 

Father Mark brings us many pearls 

of Scripture each week and whether 

you are a first time bible reader or 

an astute learned scriptural connois-

seur, there’s something special in 

the Word of God for everyone. You 

are encouraged to bring a friend. 

     Women’s Prayer Group  

 

The Ladies Prayer Group is still on summer 

break and they will meet back in September. 

 

   Backpack Program 

Our mainstay charitable program 

provides local homeless school chil-

dren personal care/hygiene items all 

year round.  "Please drop off items 

anytime on the rectory porch or at 

church on Sundays, in the bin in the 

back of the church." 

 
 

We have name badges for all the mem-

bers here at St. Paul Parish. They are 

magnetic badges, not pins, so they will 

be easier to wear. We encourage you to 

wear your name badge each week to 

church, so everyone will know each 

other! We also encourage you to wear 

them at any of our church functions.  If 

you have joined the church in the last 

month, your name badges are on order. 

Name Badges 
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             Words for Thought      

Boxtops & Labels           
for Education 

 

 

 

 

Schools will be starting back this month, so we will be col-

lecting box tops & labels for education.  In the back of the 

church there is a  plastic bin for you to drop off your box tops 

& labels. There are extra copies of the products list in the 

back of the church if you need a copy.  For more information 

about these programs, please check out their websites at:  

      www.boxtops4education.com  

  www.labelsforeducation.com 

Look at the stars.  The most universally 
awesome experience that mankind knows is to  

stand alone on a clear night and look at the stars. 
It was God who first set the stars in space;  

He is their Maker and Master -  they are all 
in His hands and subject to His will.         
Such are His power and His majesty.                   

Behold your God!                              
 

  J. I. Packer 

Bible Study is lead by 

Father Mark will  each 

Thursday at 10:00 am. 

This bible study is   

designed and open to 

everyone at every level of bible understanding and 

knowledge.  From first timers, to the well versed 

and learned, Father Mark has a way of teaching 

which easily  acclimates everyone to the study. 

There aren’t any exams and you can take notes at 

your leisure.  Father Mark will be utilizing the    

media center on the stage and those attending will 

have comfortable chairs and tables in the social hall.  

Complimentary refreshments  will  be  served   each  

week as this is also a fantastic opportunity for fel-

lowship. 

You can come and go as you like and if you miss a 

week or two, again, no worries, Father Mark’s bible 

study is like a soap opera – you can pick it back up 

quickly without missing a beat, even when you 

come back after your snow-bird migration. 

So, come on kids, this is your day to participate in 

something wonderful, enjoyable, special – God’s 

offer to fulfill your wishes and prayers for more un-

derstanding, wisdom and knowledge.  Father Mark 

also says not to worry about having to remember 

everything.  We learn from the heart and the innate 

understand that nourishes your soul is what’s most 

important. 

Father Mark’s bible study is open to everyone, even 

non-parishioners who might like to attend.  It’s a 

great way for people of different faiths to come   

together, so keep inviting your friends! 

Again, Bible Study, Thursdays, 10:00 am, Social 

Hall, Complimentary Refreshments, Fellowship, 

Love, Awesomeness,  Jesus. 

 

        SPECIAL OFFERING ENVELOPES 

The month of August is designated for the National Youth 

Fund PNCC.   Parish members can donate to this fund by   

using your National Youth Fund PNCC envelope.  Also, if 

you are not a member and would like to donate to this fund, 

please use a Love Offering envelope that are in the church 

pews and mark it “National Youth Fund PNCC”.  This fund 

is used to help keep the cost down for Youth Convocations 

and camps. 


